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Dear Mr Kennedy

Thank you for writing to the Minister.

Yours sincerely

04/ 08/ 2023

Kate Connors 
Acting Director-General 

As the concerns fall within the ministerial responsibilities of the Honourable Craig Crawford 
MP, Minister for Child Safety and Minister for Seniors and Disability Services, your letter 
has been forwarded to his office for reply. The Minister has asked me to respond on his 
behalf.

The department is currently considering options in relation to future arrangements between 
the Queensland Government and Choice, Passion, Life concerning the two properties. 
These options will require discussions across a number of Queensland Government 
agencies. In the meantime, the existing lease arrangements will continue to apply.

Mr Rhys Kennedy
Chief Executive Officer 
CPL - Choice, Passion, Life 
CEO@cpl.org.au

Office of the 

Director-General

Department of

Child Safety, Seniors 
and Disability Services

I refer to your letter to the Honourable Meaghan Scanlon MP, Minister for Housing, in 
relation to the Department of Child Safety, Seniors and Disability Services owned properties 
at 16 Friendship Place, Brassall, 4305 and 4 Airlie Court, Bray Park, 4500 which your 
organisation currently utilises to provide supported accommodation for people with 
disability.

If you require any further information or assistance in relation to this matter, please contact 
Mr Geoffrey Yell, Director, Property and Procurement Services, Seniors and nisAbility 
Services, Department of Child Safety, Seniors and Disability Services on or
email to *•
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